Dear RAD Families,

We are thrilled to welcome you to Season 10 at Roseville Academy of Dance (RAD)! We are incredibly excited
to kick off another amazing dance season with you. Classes will start on Monday, July 8th, and we can't wait to
meet our new dance friends, and see everyone back in the studio, ready to dance and create new memories.

We would firstly like to thank you for choosing RAD for your child's dance and tumbling education. We are
committed to providing a positive and inspiring environment where your child can build confidence and grow as
a dancer

Meet Our Leadership Team:

**Miss Ali**, our Office Coordinator, can assist with registration, scheduling, or account-related questions.
Reach her at (916) 773-5678 or email [office@rosevilleacademyofdance.com]

**Ms. Cori**, our Studio Owner/Director, can help with classroom, curriculum, competition team, or studio event
questions. Contact her at [cori@rosevilleacademyofdance.com]

**Stay Connected:**

**Social Media:** Follow us on Facebook (Roseville Academy of Dance) and Instagram
(@rosevilleacademyofdance).

**Monthly Newsletter:** Keep an eye out for our newsletter on the website and studio bulletin board.
**Studio Emails:** Ensure your email address is up to date for important communications.

**Studio Website:** Visit [www.rosevilleacademyofdance.com](http://www.rosevilleacademyofdance.com) for
the latest news, calendar events, and more.

**Helpful Information for the First Day:**

- Fliers will be posted in the studio directing students to their classes. Please check these fliers to find your
class location on the first day.

- Review our [Dress Code] (https://rosevilleacademyofdance.com/dress-code) to ensure your dancer is
prepared.

- If your dancer is new or trying a new style of dance for the first time, they can borrow loaner shoes at the front
desk.

- We now sell dance shoes at the studio for future classes.

- If you need to finalize any paperwork, borrow shoes, or have any questions before class, please arrive 10-15
minutes prior to your class, as the first week of dance can be busy at our front desk.


http://www.rosevilleacademyofdance.com/
https://rosevilleacademyofdance.com/dress-code

**Performance Opportunities:**

We offer various performance opportunities, including our Annual Summer Recital, Winter Showcase Week,
and participation in parades and other events. Keep an eye out throughout the season as we announce details
for these extra events. For those interested in more performance opportunities, consider auditioning for our
national award-winning competition teams. Contact Ms. Cori for more information. *Still accepting auditions
through August

**Earn RAD Credit:**

Don't keep us your best kept secret! Refer a family to RAD, and once they register and pay their first month's
tuition, you'll receive a $10 credit. There's no limit to the number of referral credits you can earn!

**Attendance and Make-Up Classes:**

- We want you to get what you paid for! Make-up classes for classes you missed can be scheduled within 30
days of the missed class, subject to availability.

We're so glad you are part of the RAD family and look forward to an incredible season ahead!

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out. Our regular office hours will resume Monday,
July 8th.

Warm regards,
Ms. Cori & the RAD Staff



